
 

 

10th May 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

Oswald Road Walk to School Week 23rd- 27th May    
      
 
The last week of this half term (Monday 23rd May to Friday 27th May), will be ‘Walk to School 
Week’. We want our children to know that walking is healthier, more enjoyable and better for the 
environment than coming to school by car. It is also a good way for children to learn road safety 
skills. If you live far, you can park your car nearby and walk the rest of the way to school. Your 
child can also choose to cycle or ride a scooter to school.  
 
Walk to School week is part of ‘Living Streets- National Walking Month’, which is a month 
dedicated to celebrating the benefits of walking.  
 
So let’s get fit in May, have fun and stay safe! All children will receive a certificate for taking part 
and we will end the week with a ‘Keep your Feet Happy Day’!  Staff and children can come to 
school in any type of footwear they want (as long as it is safe to walk and run in). 
 
Please support us and give walking a go!   
 
 
Kind Regards,  

P.E. Team      
         
                                                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 


